
                   ZONING BYLAW REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

                                              JUNE 29, 2022 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm. 

Members present by Zoom: John Shaw, Steve Gagne, Pat Coffey, Brigid 

O’Riordan, John Kelsey and Art Pichette,  

Visitors:  

Accepted minutes of previous meeting. 

John S. and Pat Coffey met with Doug to discuss section 6.0. Also 

present were Susan Bronstine and Scott Johndrow. Doug 

recommended that the committee send to K & P section 6.06 for their 

opinion, Doug will look at section 6.25 for better wording. 

The committee will wait for their 7/13 meeting to continue with section 

6.0. By than we should have answers on the two issues above.  

We will continue to make any corrections/updates to the bylaws at the 

start of meetings, before we take up the agenda items. 

The committee looked at communications from Laurie Sanders on 

Section 5.15 earth removal, and section 3.072 solar. After review of her 

notes and the proposed bylaws it was recommended they stay as is 

until after public informational meetings to get more input.  

The committee will finish review of section 6.0 at the next meeting and 

finalize draft of the new proposed bylaws will be sent to Doug for 

placement in the town website. 

We discusses a rough timeline for future meetings. It is proposed that 

public informational meetings will start in September with Public 

hearings starting late October. A special town meeting will have to be 

scheduled for voting on the package.  



Steve will work on the formatting of the full bylaw. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

 

Next proposed meeting is 7/13 starting at 7:00 pm. 

Recorder,  

John Shaw 

 

 

 


